
Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Travel rules – Aboriginal communities

Travel into 
Aboriginal 

communities is 
not allowed 

There are WA 
Government rules to 

keep remote Aboriginal 
communities safe from 

the coronavirus

These rules say only 
people who live or 

work in communities 
can go there 

Essential workers 
like police, teachers 
and health workers 

can go there

People who run 
some community 

activities like sport 
and ranger programs 

can go there

Tourists and 
travellers are not 
allowed to enter

Most communities 
have these rules. 
Check with them 

before going there

Last updated 29/6/2020

 Biggest fine for breaking these rules, $50,000 
Visit wa.gov.au or call 13 COVID (13 268 43)
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